
SEBI VISIT  

 

Center for Skill Development (CSD) organized an educational Visit to the 

Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI) on 27th April, 2022 in 

Collaboration with BSE Institute. The visit provided 35 students with the 

opportunity to see the work environment at SEBI and hence study outside of the 

classroom, which has not been made possible for the past two years owing to the 

pandemic situation.  

The visit was led by Dr. Kavita Arora, Convenor, CSD and students from various 

courses and years got to be a part of this rare opportunity. At 9 a.m., all students 

were required to report at the Dilli Haat INA metro station, from where everyone 

started their journey to SEBI together. The team assembled in a seminar room 

after arriving at the SEBI office. Everyone took their seats, and a full-fledged 

presentation about how SEBI works was presented in front to provide everyone 

with all of the essential insights into what actually goes inside SEBI and its 

functioning.  

Students got the chance to improve their abilities and have a better understanding 

of how SEBI operates in the country as a result of this visit. At the end of the 

presentation, light refreshments were also offered to everyone who was present 

there.  Overall, it was a pleasant and enriching experience, particularly for those 

who are already taking the certificate course in stock market and wish to pursue a 

career in the same field. 
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